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Requiring in-person voting would be a massive mistake. Oregon's mail-in voting 

system has proven to be accessible for everyone, trustworthy and the greatest 

guarantee of our freedoms as Oregonians. To undo this would mean silencing the 

voices of thousands of people across the state. Please use this hearing to reject yet 

another infringement on our right to be heard. 


